Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent: 02 March 2019 10:30

To: pmods22

Subject: Re: Public Consultation on Proposed Additional Housing Sites - Main Madifications
to the Housing and Economic Development DPD

Follow Up Flag: Foliow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This correspondence is a tick box exercise and in no way can be considered an offer to take in the views of those of
Ribble valley residents contacted. | wish to add my disgust at the complete ignorance shown by the Ribble valley

council and iovernment in the views of local resident council tax and general taxation payers.

Sent from my iPad

n 1 Mar 2019, at 14:25, pmods22 <pmods22@ribblevalley.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ribble Valley Borough Council LDF Database Member

Please find attached information relating to a current consultation which runs from Friday the 1*
March 2019 until Spm on Friday 12" April 2019 regarding proposed additional housing sites.

{f you wish to make a response by e-mail please do so to the following emaitl address:

pmods22@ribblevaliey.gov.uk

You may also receive this information through the post. If you wish in future to be contacted solely
by email we would be grateful if you could let us know.

Yours sincerely,

Planning Policy
Ribble Valley Barough Council

Tops for resident satisfaction — 79% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to
live (Perception Survey 2018)

This transmission is intended for the named addressee{s) only and may contain sensitive,
protectively marked or restricted matefial, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the
named addressee (or authorised to regeive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclosd it
to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All
GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council's e-mail disclaimer which you are
taken to have read and accepted,

Although the Council virus scans incoming and outgoing emails (including file attachments) it cannot
guarantee that the content of an email communication or any file attachment is virus free or has not
been intercepted or amended as it passes over the internet. The onus is on the recipient to check the
communication is virus-free. The Council accepts no responsibility for any damage caused by
receiving emails from our email systems and/or hosted domains.
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